
From: Suzanne Janelle [mailto:suzsljan@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, September 13, 2015 11:10 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
Please protect the small investor and strengthen fiduciary regulations. All financial advisors 
should have to disclose up front (in plain language) whether they are working in the investors 
best interests. 
 
SLJanelle 
 
 


